
 

  
 

Berlin, Germany 
15.03.2020 

An official statement regarding COVID-19 

 
Dear clients, potential bookers, fans, website visitors, and friends 
 
COVID-19 concerns are globally growing, causing massive travel bans and strict 
measures taken by the governments. Following the instructions from WHO (World 
Health Organization), general tips from the sex-work orientated associations, I have 
decided to take additional steps to protect me and my clients. These steps are 
adjusted to the current situation regarding COVID-19. I have decided accordingly to 
make temporary changes in my service terms that are effective immediately, as of 
following. 
 
Following actions and measures are effective: 
 
•    Ban all client trips to outside Germany, including trips with the client. 
•    Suspending service for the clients arrived within 14-days or arriving from the 
following countries: Mainland China, South Korea, Italy, Iran, Japan, Singapore, and 
Hong Kong. 
•    Establish additional booking discount for the returning clients as of following: 
Gold clients -30%, Silver clients -20%, Frequent clients -10%, Regular clients 0% if 
total booking discount (including other possible discounts) does not increase half of 
the total booking price (50%). 
•    Require my clients to wash hands at least 20 seconds with the warm water 
before requesting body contact. 
•    Require my clients to wash mouth with the hygienical mouthwash before 
requesting services related to kissing 
•    Avoid going to the places that are taking place with more than 100 attendances 
•    Withdraw immediately providing services for the clients who are experiencing the 
following symptoms: cough. 
 
These actions and measures are initially valid until May 1, 2020. Keeping in the track 
of the latest updates on my website yourtwinklover.de is the best way to find the 
current information and availability of my services. 
 
As of today, my health is in good condition. I keep monitoring the currently available 
information about COVID-19 and do whatever I can to keep myself safe. The way 
how I do this is to void any public events, private trips, and avoid meeting the clients 
with the illness-like symptoms. In short, I do the best as possible, reducing any risks. 
 
I have gathered all the available information from the trusted websites on how to 
protect and reduce the risks for health (particularly risks posed to sex workers). As of 
that fact, I ask strictly to follow any guidelines provided by me during the reservation. 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 

 


